## www.derechoshumanosmexico.org

## twitter: @omdhac www.facebook.com/OMDHAC



February 13, 2012

Secretary General United Nations New York, NY 10017

Dear Mr. Secretary General Ban Ki-moon,

We, as members of the Observatorio Mexicano de Derechos Humanos, A.C; fully endorse and support the ten principles of the Global Compact in respect to human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption. Our city (Monterrey, Mexico) is characterized for being the home of many of the biggest and most important businesses in Mexico, we will act with them and with other several stakeholders: government, academic and civil society in the implementation and strenghtening of the Global Compact principles.

We also pledge to take part in the activities of the UN Global Compact where appropriate and feasible – through, for instance, participation in the Country/Local Networks; involvement in specialized initiatives and workstreams; engagements in partnership projects; and reviewing and providing commentary to participating companies on their Communications on Progress.

Sincerely yours.

Carlos Treviño Vives

Director General

Observatorio Mexicano de Derechos Humanos, A.C.